
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Herb Simak >  
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2022 11:09 AM 
To: Zeinabova, Blanka <Blanka.Zeinabova@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Request to attend Aprit 25 council meeting Re Bainbridge Urban Village 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account 
information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to 
phishing@burnaby.ca 
 
Hello Blanka,  
Follow up to your email yesterday rejecting our appearance on April 25,2022 
1. Our appearance on February 28 was based on a preliminary map of the Bainbridge Urban 
Village. At that time we were voicing the majority position from the homeowners in the area in 
opposition to the proposal. 
2. Shortly after our presentation the draft Phase 3 map was released by the city. Positive changes 
had been made , of which we were in agreement. However 71% of the homeowners and residents 
in this affected area still have serious concerns and would like the mayor and council to hear our 
majority opposition to the NEW Phase 3 Map. 
3. Yes this would be our second presentation within one year. Should we not be allowed to voice 
these concerns due to the fact that the city has changed the map and different concerns have 
arisen.  
We respectfully ask that we be allowed to present on April 25. 
Herb Simak 
Salim Janmohamed 
 
 

DELEGATION 
2022 MAY 09 

Copy:  Chief Administrative Officer 
 GM Planning & Development  
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